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Dear RBE Families, 

It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you that Friday, September 29th, will be my last day at 

Richard Bullpit Elementary. Effective October 3rd, I will assume the role of Principal at Dorothy Peacock 

Elementary. As I prepare to leave Richard Bulpitt, I find myself reflecting on this incredible journey and 

the countless memories I have made. It has been an honour and a privilege to serve as your Vice-

Principal, and I am deeply grateful for the support and kindness you have shown me throughout my 

time here. 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to the parents and guardians who entrusted me with your 

precious children's education and well-being. Your unwavering support, involvement in the school 

community, and commitment to your children's success have driven our accomplishments. Richard 

Bulpitt Elementary is a wonderful school! 

To the PAC, thank you for your support and for the amazing ways you service the school community. 

The many hours you devote to bringing fun, joy and rich learning opportunities to students and families 

are greatly appreciated. Thank you for your kindness and generosity. 

And to the students, you are the reason we are all here. Your curiosity, enthusiasm, and boundless 

energy have brightened my days and inspired me to be the best educator I can be. I know Barry has 

enjoyed playing and greeting you on the playground too. As you continue your educational journey, 

remember that you can achieve greatness, and this school will forever be where you are loved and 

supported. 

I am pleased to announce that a remarkable individual, Ms. Jennifer Espin, will be stepping into the role 

of Vice-Principal. Ms. Espin brings a wealth of experience, a deep commitment to education, and a 

passion for fostering a positive and inclusive learning environment.  

As I embark on a new chapter in my life, I will always carry the memories and experiences of being a 

Bulldog with me. I look forward to witnessing this exceptional school's continued success and growth 

from afar. 

Thank you again for allowing Barry and me to be a part of your lives and for the unforgettable moments 

we shared. I will miss you all dearly, and I wish you nothing but the very best in all your future 

endeavours. 

With heartfelt gratitude and warm regards, 

 

Kim Cline 
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